2022 - GFWC International Recognition

I’m happy to report that the areas Wyoming focused on this past year were recognized at the GFWC International Convention. The “Preserve Our Past” focus earned us a Women’s History Resource Center Award. “Protect our Future” focus garnered us an Environment Award. Wyoming was also recognized for our increase in membership, and our website won for the third consecutive year.
